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No Parking Signage Installed 

 
 

Chipley– The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will install “No Parking Between 

Signs” on State Road 85 (Ferdon Boulevard) near Allen Turner Chevrolet in Crestview Tuesday, 

Jan. 10.  Drivers are reminded parking in a signed no parking area is a violation and will be 

enforced by local law enforcement.  All signage shall meet clear zone requirements and will be 

installed per FDOT standards.  

  

Drivers are reminded to use caution, especially at night, when traveling through the construction 

zone, and to pay attention for workers and equipment entering and exiting the work area.  All 

activities are weather dependent and may be delayed or rescheduled in the event of inclement 

weather. For more information visit the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on the 

web at www.nwflroads.com, follow us on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl, or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL.   
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